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Hainford Newsletter 

 
Well the Easter Holidays are now here and the weather has at last begun to improve. Thank you to 
everyone for your support during another challenging but successful term. We hope that the children 
will be able to have a well-deserved rest ready for a busy summer term and hopefully get out to the 
parks and enjoy the spring weather. 
We would still encourage your child to read regularly at home as this is the most effective support that 
you can provide to assist your children’s overall learning. We look forward to seeing everyone back at 
school on Monday 12th April for the summer term. 
 
A visit from some Easter friends 

 
 

Thank you to the Hainford PTA and Morrisons supermarket for bringing some Easter cheer to our final 
day of this term at Hainford Primary School. Easter eggs for each child were provided to the school, 
enabling our annual Easter hunt to continue. Thank you also to two mysterious creatures who 
appeared just in time to join in with the search and welcome the children to school. 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@hainfordfirst.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.harnserfed.co.uk/


  
 
Friday 26th March 2021                                                       Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                            Issue 13 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 
Easter Service: 
As we weren’t able to attend All Saints Church for our Easter service, Reverend Englesen recorded one 
for the children to watch during Collective Worship. This has been made available on our website. 
 
Parent Consultations (Assertive Mentoring) 
Meetings will take place online (via your child’s Teams account) on the week beginning April 19th. Dates 
and times will be confirmed on Monday April 12th and as usual you will have the opportunity to contact 
the office to book a convenient time slot. The focus of these meetings will be on how your child has 
settled back into school and any areas that they will be specifically working on during the summer 
term.  
 

 
Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. As a school community we raised over £110 
which has been sent to Comic Relief. A special mention should be made to the Pupil Fundraising 
Committee and Miss Williams for organising this event. 
 
Summer Menu 
Norse’s lunch summer menu will start on Monday 12th April. Menu’s were sent out yesterday (25th   
March) and are also available on our website. 
 
School Communication: 
Please note that now that we have successfully reintegrated back into ‘normal’ school life, all 
electronic communication, (aside from commenting on your child/children’s learning) should be sent to the 
school office and not sent using other channel such as Teams / Seesaw / Tapestry directly to teachers. 
These accounts may not be regularly monitored and are intended to be used to share pupil’s work with 
you at home or communicate specific class news.  
All other communication must be sent to the school’s email address at: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk.  
 
Please note that over the school Easter holidays the school will be shut. If you need to contact the school 
then you must use the school’s office email address as usual.  
 

 
 
 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term was: Generosity 
A Christian Perspective on Generosity:  
God’s generosity is best described as ‘grace’, love given freely without limit or conditions. This generosity, once 
experienced and acknowledged by an individual, can in turn release a generous spirit towards others. (Values 
for Life). 

As a school, we will be looking at the concept of giving without seeking any reward. We will explore 
how we can encourage everyone to act with generosity in both their words and actions 
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Let’s Celebrate! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Easter Holidays: 29th March to April 9th  2021 
 

Spring Term 
April 2021 
12th (Mon) First day back 
WB 19th Parental Consultations 
 
May 2021 
6th Reception hearing and vision check 
17th Class and Yr6 leavers photographs 
 

Half Term: 31st May to 4th June 
June 2021 
18th Class 3: Shakespeare Workshop  - A play in a day 

 
Thank you for all your support  

 
 

19th 
March 

Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Generosity 

Class 1 Benedict Isaac 

Class 2 Isobel Henry 

Class 3 Lauren & Amelia - 

26th 
March 

Head of School’s 
Award 

Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Generosity 

Class 1 Michael Mackenzie Antoine 

Class 2 Ellie Ruby Chloè 

Class 3 Jack Chloe Whole class 


